
-----Original Message----- 
From: ENA National President <orokduke@att.net> 
To: undisclosed recipients: ; 
Sent: Sun, Feb 5, 2012 11:02 am 
Subject: Website Update & Efik Kingdom (Revised)!!! 

Dear ENA Members, 

  

We are kicking off this year's National Convention campaign by inviting each of you to visit our 

updated ENA website at www.efiknationalusa.org. 

  

We have responded to your positive and constructive comments with enhanced features and we 

hope you will be very pleased surfing the website. Check out our new 2012 National 

Convention page. This will be your one stop shop to all the convention news, updates, activity 

schedules and hotel reservations. 

  

Join me in congratulating Mma Liz Trimnell, for a job well done since becoming the chairperson 

of the website committee. With this update, Mma Liz is re-introducing the Efik community once 

again to the rest of the world by showcasing amongst other things, Efik names for new babies, 

and the photo gallery of the first ENA Medical Mission to Calabar last October. To see much 

more, please, visit the ENA website address above. The preferred browser for your optimum use 

is Firefox/ Mozilla. Please, if you have any questions send an email to Mma Liz at 

liztrimnell@aol.com. 

  

I would also like to acknowledge the following team members of Mma Liz’s committee namely; 

Ms. Valerie Agwale, Mr. Tunji Roberts and Mr. Tony Henshaw and wish the committee great 

success as they will continue to spotlight the ENA’s vision and activities to the rest of the world.       

  

Most of you may have heard by now of the High Court’s ruling challenging the state of the Efik 

Monarch. On behalf of the Efik National Association (ENA) and the Efik community at large in 

the United States, we proudly stand in solidarity with the Obong of Calabar, His Eminence 

Edidem Ekpo Okon Abasi Otu V and wish him well.  

  

Finally, join me for a moment of prayer for The Obong of Calabar and his family, members of 

the Etuboms’ Traditional Council and every Efik citizen, home or abroad during this challenging 

period. Often, moments such as this present an opportunity for a community to pull together. 

Let’s join hands and rebuild our fractured legacies. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Chief (Prince) Paul Orok Bassey-Duke 

National President, ENA 
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